
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

 
 

Monday 20th November 2023 
Dear parents and carers, 
  
At Enfield Heights Academy, we value reading as a key life skill and are dedicated to ensuring our pupils become 
lifelong readers. We aim to strike a balance between teaching reading skills and fostering a love of reading.  

 
We would like to invite you to a workshop on Reading at EHA aimed to inform you and support you in helping 
your children at home. The workshop will be run by Mrs Salik (Class Teacher), Ms Yarboye (Phonics Lead) and Ms 
Michael (English Lead). 
 

• Date: Thursday 30th November 

• Time: 9-10am 

• Place: School Hall 
 
During the workshop we will be: 
 
  -  Sharing information about how we teach reading at Enfield Heights Academy for children in Year 1 
  -  Sharing the structure of phonics and guided reading sessions and the key reading building blocks and skills that 
we focus on within these sessions 
  -  Sharing how we allocate the reading books that children bring home to read. 
  -  Sharing information about how you can best support your child at home with their reading. 
  -  Promoting reading for pleasure in school and how we celebrate children’s reading progress. 
  -  Supporting all children with their reading with targeted reading interventions. 
  
   
I hope that you will be able to join us in school for this informative coffee morning. There will be resource packs 
to take home.   
  

 
 
With my very best wishes,  

 
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


